
NEWSLETTER

Message from Mrs Copus
We hope that you have had a wonderful summer. There was so much to be grateful for
– time with friends and family, great weather and time to relax and recuperate. I hope

that everyone is ready for a busy term!  It is great to have us all back together again and
a very warm welcome to the new families that are joining us. 

The school site has been busy over the holidays updating, upgrading and getting ready
for another school year. We’ve had new decarbonisation boilers installed,  the Lions

Club have repainted the pencil fencing outside Thailand class, the front playground has
been been remarked for the children, a vibrant new entrance hall has been installed

and Year 6 classrooms and cloakrooms have been repainted. We are blessed to be able
to provide such a well-kept school for our children to learn in.

Inset days – The staff returned earlier than the children for our two inset days. On
Wednesday, the teachers came together to look at assessment of foundation subjects

and writing with a focus on spelling within our writing. On Thursday the whole  staff
team met to look at Child Protection, Safeguarding and Health and Safety with some

staff completing their fire warden training. 
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